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Bill Dusso:

This version makes 2 changes that were recommended by Russ Whitesel at the
Legislative Council:

1.  The analysis is corrected so that it does not state the DRL itself must fingerprint
and photograph applicants and credential holders.

2.  The version refers to other professions or occupation specified by law that are
regulated by DRL or boards in DRL.  (The previous version referred only to other
professions and occupations specified by law.)
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